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THE TAKEOVER PANEL 
 
 

 

The Panel on Take-overs and Mergers announces that Mr. Jonathan 

Kitchen will be leaving the Panel at the end of September on completion of his term 

of secondment as Secretary. He will be joining Lazard Brothers & Co., Limited as an 

Assistant Director. 

Mr. Richard Freeman has been appointed Secretary of the Panel from 

that date, on secondment from Hambros Bank Limited. The appointment will be for a 

period of two years. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th July 1979. 


